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28th September 2018

Dear Rupert Wallace

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

With regards to your recent Freedom of Information Request, reference FOIR/0004746, 
please see the following response:

The  public register is available at 

https://www.fdean.gov.uk/residents/housing/private-sector-housing/houses-in-multiple-
occupation/ .

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish 
to make a complaint you should write to The Monitoring Officer, Forest of Dean District 
Council, High Street, Coleford, GL16 8HG. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision 
unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The ICO can 
be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

Phil Measures

 Operational Services Team 

Environmental & Regulatory Services   
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